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N°2-14 ,12.02.2014 

Dear President, 
 
Specialized Fencing Veterans Support Endowment 
 
In 2012, International Charitable Foundation “For the Future of Fencing” incorporated the 
Specialized Fencing Veterans Support Endowment (“VSE”) and funded it with USD 
10,000,000. The annual return is expected to become available in April 2014. 
 
The VSE Board meeting is scheduled to take place in April 2014 to allocate the annual return 
in accordance with the following priorities: 
 

- to provide fencing veterans with access to medical services (co-financing expensive 
treatment, surgeries, medication, etc.); 

- to provide fencing veterans with access to medical insurance; 
- to assist fencing veterans in complicated circumstances (e.g. in order to resolve 

material problems; home repairs, vehicle repairs, etc.); and 
- to finance programs and events for the social support of fencing veterans. 

 
The VSE's primary goal is to provide fencing veterans with medical assistance and to 
improve their conditions of living.  
 
The VSE will provide assistance to fencing veterans upon receipt of written requests and, 
when required, supporting documents from national fencing federations.  
 
You are, therefore, kindly requested to arrange for the collection of such requests from your 
fencing veterans and their subsequent submission to the VSE before the end of March 2014 
at the following address: 
 
Attn: Mr. Rodion Plitukhin 
Fencing Veterans Support Endowment (VSE) 
28, Ul. Povarskaya, bld. 3 
Moscow 121069 
Russian Federation 
 
email:   rodiongp@gmail.com 
phone: +7 985 784-35-74 
fax:      +7 495 287-34-04 

 
 
Alisher Usmanov 
      President 

	 	 	 	 	 	


